
City of Homer Ramp 2 Restroom Project
The new Ramp 2 Restroom was 

opened for public use early in 

February, 2019 The restroom 

serves a cruise ship passenger 

staging area in the Port and 

Harbor from which many

shore-side excursions launch.

The original restroom, below, built in 1974, was  45 years old when demolished in August 2018.

The City of Homer funded  

the design.The City utilized 

Commercial Passenger 

Vessel (CPV)Tax Program 

grant funds as 1:1 matching 

funds to leverage a Land 

and Water Conservation 

Fund grant for $473,405 in 

construction funding.

The new restroom utilizes the existing foundation and utility connections, but new design 

efficiencies adds extra stalls, and reduces energy use and maintenance costs. Another 

important improvement is that the new facility is fully ADA accessible. 




